
 

 

Dear Amateur Radio Club Leadership: 

As you may or may not know, Frank Butler, W
Southeastern Division Director. Frank has done
leadership, I have a strong desire to serve the S

I have served as ARRL Section Manager for ne
with many of you. My time with ARRL has be
me to build relationships and gain valuable exp
communications, DXing, VHF/UHF, public se
youth membership and digital operations. 

As the ARRL Southeastern Division Director, 
plan to promote all facets of our great hobby, in
enhancing our emergency communication capa

I know that when we work together, big projec
Southeastern amateur capability, experience, sp
and public service contributor it can be. I since
that together we can make our Division the bes

You ARE amateur radi
I am asking for your personal endo

Please call your friends
and the U.S. Virg

Greg Sarratt, W4OZK, as ARR

Remember, together we can have a major posit
important, sought-after position. 

I’d like to personally invite you to come by the
Hamfest and share with me any views, ideas, o

Look for more Southeastern Division informat
www.w4ozk.com.  

Thank you, 
Greg Sarratt, W4OZK 
ARRL Alabama Section Manager 
Greg Sarratt, W4OZK 

912 Pine Grove Road 
Harvest, AL 35749 
4RH, is retiring after 27 years at the end of 2007 as the ARRL 
 an excellent job as Director and, while we will miss him and his 
outheastern Region in this capacity. 

arly 4 years, which has given me the opportunity to meet and work 
en very rewarding in a number of ways. Foremost it has allowed 
erience working with ARRL headquarters, emergency 
rvice, education, contesting, hamfests, clubs, operating events, 

I will represent the entire Southeastern Division. In this capacity, I 
corporating both older and newer technologies, DX, and 
bilities. 

ts are possible, especially when capitalizing on the diverse 
irit and numbers. This will help make ham radio the best hobby 

rely want to be your ARRL Southeastern Director and I believe 
t of all 15 Divisions. 

o. Your voice counts. Your vote counts. 
rsement, support and votes from your clubs and groups. 
 in Alabama, Georgia, Florida, Puerto Rico, 
in Islands and ask them to vote for me, 
L Southeastern Division Director in October! 

ive impact! I would appreciate your vote and support in this all-

 ARRL booth at the National Convention and the Huntsville 
r suggestions you might have. 

ion coming up; through flyers and on my web site, 

http://www.w4ozk.com/

